CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM
No. HI. , series of 2024

For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE
INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) IN REGION Il

OF HIGHER EDUCATION

Subject : INSTITUTIONAL MEMBERSHIP IN THE PHILIPPINE SOCIETY OF
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY EDUCA (ORS CENTRAL LUZON

Date : 18 JULY 2024

The Philippine Society of Information Technology Educators Region 3 (PSITE R3) is the
largest professional organization of IT educators in Central Luzon. It is a non-stock, non-profit
organization that includes the Philippine educational institutions offering IT education
programs for Computer Science, Information Technology, Information Systems, and
Multimedia Systems.

PSITE R3 is committed to providing opportunities for the development of its members through:
Strong community and partnership involvement with the education providers, industry,
government, non-government agencies, and international counterparts; dynamic and
responsive Educational initiatives for an enhanced academic standard; relevant community
extension and immersion programs; and aggressive building of research capability and
effective mentoring system.

Relative to this, the Office encourages the institutional membership of HEIls offering IT
education programs for Computer Science, Information Technology, Information Systems,
and Multimedia Systems.

Should there be further queries regarding institutional membership / individual membership,
interested applicants may contact DR. JONILO C. MABABA, PSITE R3 President, at
psite.region3@gmail.com or by phone at 0968-361-1393.

For the HEIs voluntary participation and support.

Wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

DR. LORA L. YUSI

Director IV
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